Mayor Jo Glenn Director of Public Works Randy Logan



Technical Assistant

Deran Baugh

Assistant Street Superintendent

AL Hunt

Landfill Manager

Adrian Cahill

Traffic Coordinator

Larry Bryson Jr.

City of Wetumpka, Department of Public Works

Memorandum

8-26-05

To:

Tex Greer, Building Department

From: Randy Logan, Director of Public Works

Date: August 26, 2005

Re:

Drainage Easements in New Developments

D. GOODWYN, MILLS + CAWOOD

D. SPENKS + ASSOC.

JARRYIS + ASSOC.

4) ECE

5) STEVE MARTIN ENGR.

G) FORRESTER DEV.

7) SANFORD. BELL

Due to recent drainage issues that have arisen all developers submitting plans to your office for new developments need to be informed that all drainage easements within their development need to be identified on all plans, especially the final plat as either **private drainage easement** or **City drainage easement**. This office will no longer approve plans that do not identify the party and/or parties responsible for the drainage easement.

Cc: Mayor Glenn

File